
We thank you in advance for sharing this flyer 
at your D.A. meetings and with D.A. members. 

. 

DEBTORS ANONYMOUS 

End-of-Year Contribution Announcement 
When deciding on your end-of-year charitable giving, 

have you considered sharing your abundance with Debtors Anonymous? 
Your contributions assist D.A. in carrying the message of the program, and 

in supporting the fellowship to be here for the debtor who still suffers. 

Promise 7 
"We will recognize that there is enough; our resources will be generous and we will 

share them with others and with D.A." 
Tradition 5 

"Each group has but one primary purpose, 
to carry its message to the debtor who still suffers."

Your gift helps D.A. do this and much more for your and our recovery, not to mention the debtor who still 
needs the lights on. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of U.S. law. 

HOW MUCH CAN I CONTRIBUTE? Any amount up to U.S. $12,000. 
For more information, visit: debtorsanonymous.org/contribute 

By Debit Card Online (including most international areas): 
There is a secure, online debit-card option to send money directly to D.A. at: 

By Electronic Bank Transfer or Bill Pay: 

       debtorsanonymous.org/contribute. 
For other international bank transfer options please contact office@debtorsanonymous.org 

By Mail: 

For further questions, please contact the General Service Office (GSO)at: 

office@debtorsanonymous.org with any questions. 
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